Subject: SA 5AN Immplementation Plan
Attachments: 110113 DOE Phase 3 Subarea 5A North Implementation Plan.pdf

From: Rainey, Laura@DTSC [mailto:Laura.Rainey@dtsc.ca.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, November 06, 2013 5:20 PM

To: Jones, John; Jennings, Stephanie

Cc: Malinowski, Mark@DTSC; Hume, Richard@DTSC; King, Buck@DTSC; Perez, Marina@DTSC
Subject: FW: SA 5AN Immplementation Plan

Stephie and John,

The Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) reviewed the Phase 3 Subarea 5A North Implementation Plan. DTSC
finds that the our previous comments have been addressed, and approves the Phase 3 Subarea 5A North
Implementation Plan.

If you have any questions regarding this approval, please don't hesitate to contact me at (714) 484-5434 or Mr. Mark
Malinowski at (916) 255-3717.

Thank you,

Laura Rainey

Laura Rainey, P.G.

Sr. Engineering Geologist

Geologic Services Branch

California Department of Toxic Substances Control
5796 Corporate Avenue

Cypress, CA 90630

Laura.Rainey@dtsc.ca.gov

(714) 484-5434

From: Jennings, Stephanie [mailto:stephanie.jennings@emcbc.doe.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2013 3:50 PM

To: Rainey, Laura@DTSC; Jones, John

Subject: RE: SA 5AN Immplementation Plan

Laura:

Attached to this email is the revised 5A N implementation plan incorporated the Figure 1 as you requested. DOE
requests DTSC approval of this implementation plan.

Thanks,

Stephie

Stephie Jennings, PMP

Deputy Iederal Project Director

NEPA Compliance Officer
805-416-0990



